
September 2018 Tunbury Primary School 

Autumn 1 2018 

Year 6 

Welcome back, we hope you have enjoyed a restful summer. September 

marks the start of your childôs final year at Tunbury. In Year 6 we believe that 

every child has the potential to exceed and we are unified in our approach to 

ensure that every child can achieve their best. We aim to provide a motivating, 

positive and challenging curriculum and an environment that promotes inde-

pendence, confidence and  resilience.  

 

Reminders 
School Day: Please ensure children arrive promptly each day, and are 
supervised  until the doors open at 8.45am.  The doors close at 8.55am when 
registration begins.    
  
Homework: This will be set every Tuesday to be returned by the follow-
ing Monday.  This will allow children to embed the key elements of that weekôs 
learning.  Please ensure you sign their homework diary weekly. 
 
Medical: Please complete a medicine form for any medication that is re-
quired.  We are a óNut freeô school due to some children having serious aller-
gies, therefore please ensure items in packed lunches do not contain any 
nutsðthis includes Nutella spreads and bars. 
 
 
 
Sweets:  please note that as a healthy school and due to health and safe-
ty reasons relating to allergies, we are unable to distribute sweets for chil-
drenôs birthdays in school.  Please can we ask that you distribute these to the 
children yourselves once they have been dismissed by the teachers at the end 
of the school day.  

Meet the Year 6 Team 

                  Emerald                                   Crimson                                     Violet    

             Mrs Grist Head of Year/Teacher                   Miss Hind/ Teacher               Miss Sibborn  Teacher    

                            Mrs Sellar/Teaching Assistant                          Mrs Meades  /Teaching Assistant      
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CURRICULUM COVERAGE — KEEPING PARENTS INFORMED 

English Mathematics Science 
This term we 

will be using 

the text  War 

Horse by  Mi-

chael Morpurgo. The children will be 

using their retrieval and inference 

skills to answer a range of questions 

in reading. 

In writing we will be looking at a 

range of skills including the use of 

conjunctions and punctuation. We 

will be encouraging the children to 

use adventurous vocabulary as well 

as building on their editing and im-

proving skills.  

You can help at home by: reading 

daily with your child for at least 10 

minutes and asking them questions 

about what they have read.  

Practise handwriting and spellings 

please. 

This term we are 

focusing on building 

the childrenôs speed 

and accuracy when  

answering arithmetic questions.  

We will also be looking at place 

value and the four operations, 

ensuring that children have  

secure methods for each one 

and applying these when prob-

lem solving.  

You can help at home by: 

practicing times tables up to 

12x12 and division tables. 

In science this term we will be 

completing a range of investiga-

tions. This will involve the chil-

dren writing predictions, collect-

ing and recording results and 

writing detailed conclusions. 

 

  

RE/PSHE 

This term we are focusing on 

the work of Henry Moore. The 

children will be investigating the 

artist and completing their own 

WW2 inspired art work in his 

style. 

Computing 

In computing the 

children will be 

learning about e-

safety. They will 

continue to devel-

op their understanding about 

keeping safe online and will make 

a quiz using the features of Power-

Point to show other children about 

e-safety.  

Art 

In PSHE  the children will be continu-

ing with their work on respect. We will be discussing 

why it is important and how we can demonstrate 

respectful attitudes both in and outside of school. 

In RE, the children will be learning about what 

makes each religious place of worship special. We 

will also be considering how religious stories are told 

through writing, artwork and poetry. 

PE 

PE this term will be on a Friday morning.  Please ensure 

they have a full kit in and jewellery has been removed.  

This term the children will be learning: 

Emerald: Tennis  

Crimson: Dance 

Violet: Basketball 

History/Geography 

This term the children will be learning about World War 2. This will include 

discussing the  key aspects such as the Jarrow March, the events leading up 

to the  war, the Blitz and evacuation. Children will be presenting their learning 

in a variety of ways.  

 

Our Brain builder this term is : World War 2. 


